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Promoting a healthy environment. 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING – STATE WATER QUALITY 
STANDARDS 

 
The WV Department of Environmental Protection has scheduled a public hearing 
and comment period pertaining to 2011 legislative revisions to 47CSR2, 
“Requirements Governing Water Quality Standards”. 
 
The hearing will be held on May 3, 2011 at 6:00 p.m. at the WV Department of 
Environmental Protection, 601 57th Street S.E., Charleston, WV, in the Coopers 
Rock Training Room.  In addition to oral comments provided at the hearing, the 
agency will accept written comments at any time up to the conclusion of the public 
hearing.  No comments will be accepted after that time.   
 
Written comments may be submitted to the following address: 
Gloria Shaffer 
Water Quality Standards Program 
WV Department of Environmental Protection 
601 57th Street SE 
Charleston, WV  25304 
 
Comments may also be e-mailed to dep.comments@wv.gov  Comments will be 
made a part of the rulemaking record.  The 2011 legislative revised rule can be 
found on the agency website www.dep.wv.gov/wqs.  Hardcopies of this 
information may also be obtained by calling Gloria Shaffer at (304) 926-0499, ext. 
1033.  
 


